
 

Thank you for your interest in selling your 

goods at our Queer Artisan Market! 

ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR 2025!  
 

 

Our market will be on Sunday, June 22nd, 2025 from 10am-2pm at 91 Cowls Road in 

Amherst, MA.  

This will be an outdoor market and is ADA accessible.  

 

We also will have a truck that can assist in bringing you and your items to and from our 

vendor parking area next door at Cowls Building Supply.  

 

Application Deadline is: 5/23/25 

Booth Payment Deadline is 6/7/25. 

All Artisans, Crafters & Makers of the LGBTQIA+ Community and Food Vendors 

encouraged to apply! 

 

Vendors are selected by our planning committee and are prioritized by being within the 

LGBTQIA+ Community, their proximity to Amherst, MA and are processed in the order they 

are received.  This helps keep our market hyper local with its impact.  

 

Artists are responsible for providing their own tables, chairs, tent, and tent weights. We 

have a limited number of event supplies mentioned above, distributed on a first come, first 

served basis. Please indicate below what your needs are.  

 



This event is in a public parking lot — be prepared if you plan on using mobile payment 

platforms, as there is no Wi-Fi. 

Vendor Booth Fees:   

$25 Split Booth Fee - This is a 10' x 10' space with one 6' table shared with one other 

vendor, so each of you have 3' of table space and half of the space allotted.  

$50 Full Booth Fee: This is a 10' x 10' Booth Space to decorate to your heart’s content! *See 

rain date adjustments. * 

 

*Artists exhibiting at the Local Art Gallery in June do not have a Vendor Booth Fee but must 

register for the market here.  

 

*In the event of rain, we may have to condense the 10'x10' spaces into 6ft tables if we 

move indoors. The booth fee does not change.   

 

This is an outdoor market, be prepared for New England weather such as wind and rain. Be 

ready to properly secure and protect your tent and belongings. We are not responsible for 

damage due to the elements.  

 

Note: If you have any additional questions, please reach out to gallery@cowls.com. 

 

Sincerely,  

The Queer Artisan Market Planning Committee 

mailto:gallery@cowls.com

